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Audra Dye

From: A&M Consultants <aboled@yahoo.com>
Sent: Tuesday, April 8, 2025 3:38 PM
To: Audra Dye
Subject: [EXTERNAL] Re: Follow up questions on additional documents - 14615 E. Jefferson
Attachments: A-16.pdf

In response to your inquiry regarding additional materials submitted, we would like to make the clarifications as follows: 
 
- The color of the awning is proposed to be BLACK 
- We confirm that the color of the building and pole lights will be standard dark bronze finish 
-  The angle lines within the rectangular area of the pedestrian doors will be obscure glass. 
- The dumpster enclosure will be Cyclone Fence with Plastic strips. We revised A-16 accordingly. 
- The cladding will be horizontal 7" CERTAplank smooth siding. The piers will be smooth vertical fiber cement panels by 
the  
  Certainteed custom cut on site. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Adnan Al-Saati, P.E. 
A&M Consultants 
 
 
On Monday, April 7, 2025 at 12:34:01 PM EDT, A&M Consultants <aboled@yahoo.com> wrote:  
 
 
 
 
A&M Consultants 
 
 
 

  


